
Welcome to Ely St Mary's Junior School





Attainment



Outcomes: End of KS2 SATs Results 2024

National average 2024

Reading 74%

Writing 72%

Maths 73%

Combined 61%

Our 2025 SATS results will be released in July. 



Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools

(SIAMS) 2022



Our Respect Values



Celebrating Success



Year 3 Classes

Classes from Spring Meadow are mixed on transition to Ely St Mary’s. Year 3 
teachers and our SENDCO attend meetings with Spring Meadow during the 
summer term to discuss Year 3 class mixes. 



Year 3 Maths

A 'mastery approach' to Maths. 

A solid foundation of core concepts. 

Focusing on a deep understanding. 

The 'how and the 'why'. 



Year 3 Reading Ofsted 2023:
“Pupils have a love of books and enjoy reading”



Year 3 Writing

Autumn Term...



Foundation Subjects: Autumn Term

Alaska Greetings!



Trips, residentials & extra-curricular



Safeguarding
Mrs Rebecca Gilpin-Davies
Assistant Head and Designated Safeguarding Lead

Miss Rebeckah Gardner
Acting Headteacher and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Dr Helen Atkinson
Pastoral Support Worker and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Miss Nicola Handscomb
Children's Support Worker and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead



Special Educational Needs and Disabilities



Music lessons are delivered by a variety of providers and can be booked directly with 
them or through Cambridgeshire Music, depending on the instrument your child wishes 
to learn.

Music at Ely St Mary’s

FAMILIES ELIGIBLE FOR FREE SCHOOL MEALS, A MUSIC BURSARY AND 1 FREE 
CLUB PER TERM, TOO.



Lunchtimes





Free School Meals

Information about Free School Meals 
eligibility can be found on the 
Cambridgeshire County Council
website. The office will email a link 
after this evening. 

It doesn't automatically transfer with 
your child.



Pupil Premium Funding



Uniform







Administration
You will receive emails from us via Bromcom – there is a a My 
Child At School App which you can download – please ensure 
the notifications are enabled so you can keep up to date with 
our announcements, school trip launches and other important 
information. You can sign up to trips, parents evening and pay 
for school dinners.  
Please look out for an email with log in details.

We will also send you a Microsoft Form to complete to let us
know up-to-date contact details and medical/dietary 
information.



We hope to see you at our Summer Fete on
Friday 11th July
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